
PUBLIC STATEMENT HEARINGS TO BE HELD IN PSC CASES 24-E-0461 and 
24-G–0462 – CENTRAL HUDSON GAS AND ELECTRIC CORPORATION FOR 

ELECTRIC AND GAS SERVICE  

The Company filed amendments to its electric and gas 

tariff schedules on August 1, 2024, proposing to increase its 

annual electric and gas delivery revenues. More specifically, 

the Company seeks to increase its electric delivery revenues by 

approximately $47 million and its gas delivery revenues by 

approximately $15 million, representing total bill impacts for 

average residential customers of 5.3% and 5.9%, respectively, 

after mitigation. The Company states that drivers for the 

revenue increases are the replacement of aging or obsolete 

infrastructure; labor costs, including the need to hire staff 

to focus on protecting its critical infrastructure systems from 

cybersecurity threats; and increases in uncollectable expenses 

related to the growth in customer arrears.  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that public statement hearings will 

be held before Administrative Law Judges Leah Amyot and Erika 

Bergen on:  

DATE:  Tuesday, April 29, 2025

TIME:  1:00 p.m.

LOCATION:  Catskill Town Hall

   439 Main Street

   Catskill, NY 12414

DATE:  Tuesday, April 29, 2025

TIME:  5:30 p.m.

LOCATION:  Restorative Justice & Community Empowerment

   733 Broadway

   Kingston, NY 12401

DATE:  Wednesday, April 30, 2025

TIME:  1:00 p.m.

LOCATION:  Town of Poughkeepsie

   1 Overocker Road

   Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
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CASES 24-E-0461 and 24-G-0462 

A more comprehensive notice is available at the 

following link: Notice Soliciting Comments and Announcing 

Public Statement Hearings. 

Those wishing to comment on any aspect of these 

proceedings will have the opportunity to make a statement on 

the record before the ALJs.  It is not necessary to make an 

appointment in advance, or present written material to speak at 

a hearing.  Each public statement hearing will be held open 

until everyone who has registered to speak has been heard or 

other reasonable arrangements to submit comments have been made.

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdps.ny.gov%2Fnotices&data=05%7C01%7CAshley.Moreno%40dps.ny.gov%7C7d32d949e64545dbd44108dbb91da0fc%7Cf46cb8ea79004d108ceb80e8c1c81ee7%7C0%7C0%7C638307309124810036%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CsccGKF2oox%2Bz473m%2BUslKMumLZjaAt61DuI%2BpaRQu8%3D&reserved=0
https://documents.dps.ny.gov/public/Common/ViewDoc.aspx?DocRefId={B0C7C995-0000-CD10-AA7E-C52AAD105E36}



